Dear Senator,

As I read through this new Bill to be submitted to Parliament, I
find myself thinking just how many new laws and discrimination
do we have to go through to still have the freedom we have
always enjoyed in our Country.

It is truly narrowing down all that we have had free for so long,
and causing our freedom to be less and less as these laws are
passed in Parliament.

I do so want my children and Grandchildren to enjoy the freedom
I have had through my life and put an end to all these so called
new liberties we are meant to be pursuing, which really causes
us to fall more and more into bondage regarding anything we
want to share or live freely.

Lets put an end to all these new restrictions, and let us enjoy the
life we were meant to be able to live.

We certainly hear a lot about the Islamic Religion and let them
pray in our parks or picnic grounds and make no move to stop
them, so let us as Christians be free also to help someone who
may need some comfort with the living God who made us all.
Sincerely,

Judith Patterson.



